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The following is CCS Early Learning’s online privacy policy, which governs how visitor information (your 
information) is gathered and used on Internet sites. Please take a few minutes to read this policy 
carefully. By using or accessing this site, you agree to the terms and practices of our Privacy Policy. 
 

Personally identifiable information is collected only on a voluntary basis.  
 

Your information that CCS may collect online 
Personally identifiable information such as your name, postal address, telephone number, email address 
or credit card number are only collected if you “opt in” by choosing to give us this information on a 
voluntary basis. 
 

How we use your personal information 

Personally identifiable information you choose to give us will only be used for the following purposes: 

 Process enrollment applications and payment transactions. 

 Send you announcements on services, CCS newsletters, and events which may be of interest to 
you. 

 

Third Party Suppliers and Service Providers 
We use third party suppliers and service providers to facilitate some of our services, and they may have 
access to your personal information. For instance, we may outsource payment and recruitment services, 
which perform services according to our requirements. In those instances, we take reasonable steps to 
ensure that these providers do not use or otherwise disclose any information we collect about you 
except for the purpose of completing the related transactions. 
 

Cookies 
We do not use cookies to collect information about you. We do use temporary/session cookies to help 
you easily access and navigate our site. 
 

Links 
The ccsalaska.org website contains links to other sites. This privacy policy does not cover other 
organizations and websites. We encourage users to be aware when they leave our website and to visit 
the privacy policies of each website they visit. This privacy policy only applies to information collected 
on our website. 
 

Legal Disclaimer 
We may disclose personal information when required by law or in the good-faith belief that such action 
is necessary to conform to the edicts of the law and comply with legal process served on CCS. 
 

Amendments 
CCS reserves the right to amend this policy at any time. CCS shall post a notice of changes on its website, 
when and if the terms of this policy are amended. 
  

For more information 
If you have questions, concerns or comments, please email admin@ccsalaska.org.  

mailto:admin@ccsalaska.org.

